Chris O'Brien

From:

kevinjones02806@gmail.com

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 11:36 AM

То:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

PLEASE Oppose H6256

Dear House Finance Committee.

Please, as a Rhode Island Taxpayer for nearly 40 years, I am asking you to please oppose H6256.

The marine industry brings in Millions of dollars to the RI economy. Reinstating the sales tax will be the last straw for me and my family! I would simply NOT be able afford to continue to keep my boat in RI and continue to do my boating here.

Reinstating the tax would HURT our seaside communities!

PLEASE, I urge you to oppose this bill. Please do not tax our access to our most treasured resource!

PLEASE oppose H6256.

Sincerely,

Kevin Jones 357 County Road Barrington RI 401-533-3096